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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP)
FOR THE LEASE OF MONA VALE
HOMESTEAD PREMISES

PROPOSAL NO. 14/15-28

The Christchurch City Council invites proposals from
interested parties for the operation of a hospitality
business within the Council owned building known as the
Mona Vale Homestead.

The building is situated within the Mona Vale grounds off
Fendalton Road, and holds a status as one of the city’s
foremost heritage establishments.

It is proposed to grant a lease over the premises
consisting of; the homestead building, adjoining patios
and decking, as well as the use of ancillary spaces
including lawns and a punt jetty.

The Licence will be for a term of 15 years (renewals
inclusive) and submissions under the Request for
Proposals close at noon on Wednesday 13th August 2014.

Persons wishing to obtain the Request for Proposal may do
so by contacting Luke Rees-Thomas, Leasing Consultant,
Christchurch City Council, Civic Offices, 53 Hereford Street
on DDI (03) 941-8504 or luke.reesthomas@ccc.govt.nz.

Details are also available at www.tenderlink.com/ccc/.
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